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Date: April 03, 2020 
 
This has reference to the announcement made by Hon’ble Prime Minister regarding            
complete lockdown in the country from March 25 to April 14, 2020 and office order issued                
by Hon’ble Vice Chancellor the University shall remain closed till April 14,2020. In light of               
this, the Entrance Examination SVET 2020 for all Ph.D. Programs offered by the             
University, which is scheduled on 26 th April 2020 is postponed. The new dates will               
be announced soon after University restarts functioning. 
 
The online registration for the admissions for all the programs offered by the University              
will functioning as usual.  
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